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ORDER SUSPENDING TARIBF 

BY THE COMMISSION: 

On October 13, 1994, Gulf Power Company (Gulf) petitioned this 
Commission for approval of its proposed Pilot/Experimental Real 
Time Pricing Program (RTP) and an associated rate schedule. 
According to Gulf, this program provides hourly energy prices on a 
day ahead bas'is to customers who have an actual demand of 2,000 
kilowatts or higher. Customer participation would be voluntary and 
will be limited to a maximum of twelve customers during the 
pilot/experimental period. 

This Commission recently approved an experimental real time 
pricing rate schedule for another electric utility. While the 
concept of real time pricing is understood, the terms and 
conditions found on Gulf's proposed RTP tariffs are different from 
that previously approved by this Commission. We therefore find it 
appropriate to suspend Gulf's RTP tariffs to allow our staff time 
to conduct a thorough investigation into Gulf's experimental real 
time pricing program. 

It is therefore, 

ORDERED by the Florida Public Service Commission that the 
petition filed by Gulf Power Company on October 13, 1994, to 
approve its proposed Pilot/Experimental Real Time Pricing Program 
is suspended. 
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By ORDER of the Florida Public Service Commission, this 16th 
day of "ba, 1994. 

v BLANCA S. BAYO, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 

( S E A L )  

MRC 

The Florida Public Service Commission is required by Section 
120.59(4), Florida Statutes, to notify parties of any 
administrative hearing or judicial review of Commission orders that 
is available under Sections 120.57 or 120.68, Florida Statutes, as 
well as the procedures and time limits that apply. This notice 
should not be construed to mean all requests for an administrative 
hearing or judicial review will be granted or result in the relief 
sought. 

Any party adversely affected by the Commission's final action 
in this matter may request: 1) reconsideration of the decision by 
filing a motion for reconsideration with the Director, Division of 
Records and Reporting within fifteen (15) days of the issuance of 
this order in the form prescribed by Rule 25-22.060, Florida 
Administrative Code; or 2) judicial review by the Florida Supreme 
Court in the case of an electric, gas or telephone utility or the 
First District Court of Appeal in the case of a water and 
wastewater utility by filing a notice of appeal with the Director, 
Division of Records and Reporting and filing a copy of the notice 
of appeal and the filing fee with the appropriate court. This 
filing must be completed within thirty (30) days after the issuance 
of this order, pursuant to Rule 9.110, Florida Rules of Civil 
Procedure. The notice of appeal must be in the form specified in 
Rule 9.900 (a), Florida Rules of Appellate Procedure. 


